

国際松濤館空手道連盟



Wrekin Shotokan Karate Club 虎会, Club Newsletter June 2015

Thank you to those Club Members, who attended and represented Wrekin Shotokan at:

SKIF National Karate Course, Lytham St. Annes, with Nobuaki Kanazawa, kancho

Saturday 16th May AND Sunday 17th May

Congratulations to:

Patrick and Simon Solca, who both passed 7th Kyu grading test

Welcome to SKIF and formal membership of Wrekin Shotokan

Sensei Wayne Butler, 5th dan AMA,

Amar Chakraborty, 2nd dan SKIF

Welcome back after layoffs, Himalayan adventures etc...

Marie Shoulder, 2nd dan AMA

'Harry' Harries, 3rd dan SKIF

Paul Allerton, 4th dan SKIEF

Wrekin College Training Cancelled:

Saturday 4th July

Because of Wrekin College's Annual Speech Day

=



Any Queries, please contact Tony on 07841 839372 or email: t.atherden01@gmail.com

